Website Events Programs Teaching Resources Seed Funding Services

Tufts University's 31st University-wide Teaching Conference: Motivation and Engagement in Teaching and Learning: We're All in This Together

May 22nd and 23rd, 2018 Medford Campus

Session and Poster Proposals now being accepted for May 23!

<u>Keynote speakers</u>: David Dockterman and Susan Robison

The committee is soliciting proposals from Tufts faculty to share their best practices, teaching challenges that they have overcome, or new ideas for teaching and learning that motivate and engage students more deeply in their own learning. Workshops are 60 or 75 minutes in length.



For more information about submitting a proposal, click here.

Proposals are due February 16th, 2018.

Apply Now for the Mid-term Feedback Program!

Spring Mid-Term Feedback is February 26th to March 8th. CELT staff visits a class and elicits student feedback, allowing faculty to make timely adjustments to courses. Please submit an application.

We will come into your classroom and get robust answers to three simple questions: What aspects of this course enhance your learning? What aspects of this course could be



improved? What could you as students do to make the course better for your classmates and the teacher? We then share the results with you and strategize how to improve your course for the current learners.

For more information including videos of the process, and to apply, <u>click here.</u>

Active Learning Workshop:

Finding new ways to engage your students, get them to participate in class, and collaborate with one another

March 9, 2018, 8:30am - 1:00pm Alicia Russell, CELT and Bryan Revis, ETS Breakfast and Lunch provided



<u>Click here</u> for more detailed descriptions of this upcoming workshop and to RSVP.